Hello Karen & Frank,
 
Members at the BRA meeting asked if the Parish Council would discuss the dangerous parking of vehicles on the double yellow lines at the junction of London Fields Road & Newton Road. Bill Bates and Bill Bradbury said they would wish to speak on this and asked me to let you know.
 
Members discussed the request to put back the chairs and tables at the end of every BRA Meeting. It was explained that if the Art Group did not meet on Tuesday morning, then it would fall to the next Group after them to put back the chairs and tables, taking up their time.
 
Members felt that this was unreasonable to make double manual handling tasks for both the BRA and the Art Group.
One member of the BRA is also a member of the Art Group.
It was decided by the meeting that if an Art Group member was present and requested that the BRA leave out the chairs & tables then this would happen.
If there was no Art Group member present at the meeting making such a request then the BRA would store the chairs and tables.
(This is in line with the Manual Handling Regulations which requires that manual handling tasks are reduced or eliminated so far as is reasonably possible to reduce or eliminate the risk of manual handling injuries)
 
I hope that this is an acceptable compromise.
 
Regards, Dennis 

